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Douglas, David 
Tuesday, August 05, 2003 2:30 PM 
Brott, Bruce 
Rys, Mark: Williams, Alan ; White, Dann 
EPA Risk Assessment for PFOS/PFOA 

Bruce, following up on the DOD article that you showed me this morning, I spoke to Jim Kelly this morning 
and Jim told me that Helen is following the EPA risk assessment development for the Scotchguard chemicals 
He said that she participates in EPA risk assessment development conference call updates. Additionally MDH 

is developing HRLs for PFOA and PFOS Jim said that he is moving forward with re-attempting to set up a 
meeting between 3M and MDH regarding what 3M knows about the extend of ground water contamination on 
the Cottage Grove facility. Dave 
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